Ad Preview

CITY OF COACHELLA
PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE OF
SANITARY SEWER RATE
CHARGES
TO BE PLACED ON THE
RIVERSIDE COUNTY TAX
ROLL
This meeting will be
conducted by teleconference

as provided in the

meeting agenda and in-
person with public access at
Coachella City Hall, Council
Chamber 1515 Sixth Street,
Coachella, CA.

NOTICE 1S HEREBY
GIVEN that the Coachella
Sanitary District proposes to
place Fiscal Year 2024/2025
Residential Sanitary Sewer
rate charges on the River-
side County tax roll for the
forthcoming fiscal year. A
report describing each
parcel subject  to the
charges, and the proposed
assessments to be imposed
on such parcels, has been
filed with the City Clerk and
is available for review; resi-
dential sanitary sewer rates
are available for review on
the city’s website
www.coachella.org.

On Wednesday, July 24, 2024,
the City Council will hold a
public hearing to receive
public comments, hear and
consider all testimony at the
City of Coachella Council
Meeting. Written comments
can be submitted by emuail
cityclerk@coachella.org or
by leaving a message at
(760) 262-6240 before 6:00
p.m. on the day of the meet-
ing. Comments will be read
info the record.

Said meeting will be avail-
able to the public live
through the City's website at
www.coachella.org.
Questions  regarding  the
public hearing or the Fiscal
Year 2024/2025 Residential
Sanitary Sewer assessments
should be directed to the
Utilities Manager at (760)
501-8100.

Please send written
comments to:

City of Coachella Utilities
Department

Attn: Utilities Manager
53-462 Enterprise Way
Coachella, CA 92236
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